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Hector P. Garcia, M.D. 
3024 Morgan 
Corpus Christi, Texas 

Dear Doctor Garcia: 

POST OFFICE DEPARTMENT 
BUREAU OF PERSONNEL 

WASHINGTON 25, D.C. 

November 29, 1963 

I have received your letter of November 9, 1963 and the enclosures 
relative to the employment possibilities of Mr. Raime Muguerza by the 
Department, either in Washington, D.C., or in our Regional Office in 
Dallas, Texas. 

:Mr. Muguerza' s background and qualifications appear to be ver.1 good. 
I shall continue to investigate any possibilities here in Washington, 
D. C., and at th~ same time I am taking the liberty of forwarding a 
copy of Mr. Muguerza's application to Mr. Debs B. Hensley, Regional 
Fersonnel Director in Dallas so that he may investigate any possibil-
ities in that area. 

I appreciate your interest in this matter and hope to have further 
in~ormation for you at an early date. 

With kindest personal regards. 

Confidential Assistant 
to the Postmaster General 

Enclosures 


